-----Original Message-----

From: Mark Barone [mailto:marcus_344@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 2:47 PM

To: comments

Subject: No Child Tax Credit

We need a more progressive Tax code that does not encourage over population. Our government should not encourage people to have more kids by giving a tax incentive to do so. Over population is the underlying problem to ALL our nations problems.

Thank you for your work!

Sincerely, 

Mark G. Barone

950e 500s 

Salt Lake City, UT 84102

  _____  

Do you Yahoo!?

Yahoo! Small Business - Try <http://us.rd.yahoo.com/evt=31637/*http:/smallbusiness.yahoo.com/resources/>

our new resources site! 

